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The Campolindo High School Leo Club, a community service 
club sponsored by the Moraga Lions Club, recently 
conducted a fundraising activity which resulted in the 
presentation of a $300 check to the Moraga Education 
Foundation. The club president Katie Rossi and club vice 
president Tiffany Powell made the presentation Oct. 8 to 
Campolindo High School principal John Walker. Also present 
was Moraga Lion John Baitx, Leo Club advisor. From left: 
John Baitx, Katie Rossi, John Walker, and Tiffany Powell.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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